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Division of Child Care & Early Childhood Education

P.O. Box 1437, Slot S140, Little Rock, AR 72203-1437

P: 501.508.8910 F: 501.683.6060 TDD: 501.682.1550

521 Visit Compliance Report

 Licensee: Elizabeth Mitchell Centers

 Facility Number: 157

 Licensee Address: 6501 WEST 12TH STREET
                                 LITTLE ROCK AR 72204

 Licensing Specialist: Kendra Rice

 Person In Charge: Eric Knowles

 Record Visit Date: 1/18/2023

 Home Visit Date: 1/18/2023

 Purpose of Visit: Monitor Visit

Regulations Out of Compliance:

 

Regulations Needing Technical Assistance:

 

Regulation Not Applicable:

Regulations Not Correctable:

 

Narrative:

Time of Visit: 7:00 pm to 7:30 pm
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Census: 22

Licensing Specialist completed a walkthrough of EMCC. Licensing Specialist was escorted by Ms. Ashanti,
Lead Supervisor. Ms. Ashanti had Mr. Mike, Program Coordinator, on the telephone while escorting
Licensing Specialist throughout the building. Licensing Specialist also received a phone call from Ms.
Kenleigh, Director of Residential and Clinical Services, while on the premises.

Licensing Specialist observed the following areas: new dorm, treatment hallway, and the classroom. Licensing
Specialist did not observe any debris walking into the building. New dorm, there were two (2) residents laying
down in the common area due to being on line of sight. The other residents were sleeping, laying down, and
two (2) were observed going to the restroom. Ratio 2:6, this is where the girl residents are housed. Classroom,
Licensing Specialist observed four (4) residents who appeared sleep. Ratio 1:4, this is where some of the boy
residents are housed.

On the treatment hallway, Licensing Specialist observed the conference room, group room, and the VIP room.
The conference room, ratio 2:4, the residents were laying down watching television. The group room, ratio
2:4, the residents were laying down watching television. The VIP room, ratio 1:4, the residents were laying
down watching television. Majority of the boy residents are housed on the treatment hallway.

There was one (1) resident sitting by staff in the VIP room. The two (2) residents in the new dorm were laying
on a mattress separately because they were on line of site. All other residents were laying on their beds on top
of their mattresses with covers. Licensing Specialist observed other staff members including a nurse on the
treatment hallway completing chores.

Licensing Specialist was informed by Ms. Ashanti that the residents were adjusting well. Ms. Bennett
informed Licensing Specialist if things go well with the their insurance, the projected date for repairs is
1/30/2023.




